

BARRIE POLICE SERVICES BOARD

committed to our community

June 25, 2018

Ms. Wendy Cooke City Clerk c/o City of Barrie

Dear Ms. Cooke:

Re: Barrie Police Services Board Motion Transfer of Downtown Cameras - City of Barrie

The Barrie Police Services Board recommends the City of Barrie Council proceed with the recommended transfer of the downtown cameras to the City of Barrie Information Technology Department. The Board passed the following motion at its meeting held Thursday, April 19, 2018:

Motion #2018-028

Motion of: **Mayor Lehman**

Seconded: J. Dickie

"That the Police Services Board approves the request to recommend to City Council the transfer of the downtown cameras to the City of Barrie Information Technology Department." **CARRIED**

In addition, it was also recommended that a study be conducted to develop an updated camera network including a revised design with updated costs.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Angela Lockridge

Chair.

Police Services Board

Argele Rochon

Angela Lockridge Chair

> James Dickie ce Char

29 Sperling Drive Barrie Ontario L4M 6K9

(705) 725 7025 x 2232 bpsboard@barriepolice ca

www barriepolice ca



